


WHITE MARSH VOLUNTEER FIRE & EMS
10331 PHILADELPHIA RD.
P.O. BOX 309
WHITE MARSH, MARYLAND 21162-0309

Around 3:00am this morning, our Ambulance 203 was transporting a patient to the hospital under non-emergency conditions. Upon approaching the Route 40 and Route 43 intersection, another vehicle attempted to turn in front of them, striking the ambulance. This caused our ambulance to run off of the road. Our personnel were transported to a local hospital and have since been released. The original patient was transferred to another unit for transportation.
The Baltimore County Police Department investigated the incident and found the other driver at fault.
We will be operating out of a county reserve medic unit until our first line unit can be replaced.
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